
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 4/3/2013 9:41:17 AM
To: Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov (Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Fw: BART Service Advisory, Apr 03, 2013

More explicit than usual.

Do I seem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard.

From: BART Updates [mailto:updates@subscriptions.bart.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2013 09:33 AM 
To: Dietz, Sidney
Subject: BART Service Advisory, Apr 03, 2013

Trains are not stopping at 12th St. Oakland City Center on the Pittsburg/Baypoint and 
Richmond platforms due to a person under a train.
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